
 

Greetings, 

This is Mr. Greenberg, 8th Grade Administrator and Intern Principal at Sawgrass Springs Middle School. 

Attention parents/guardians of 7th grade students, 

We are planning our 3 day trip to Philadelphia that will take place from March 9 until March 11, 2021. 

This trip is truly an amazing life experience for your child. We plan to do the following in 

Gettysburg/Philadelphia: Getttysburg National Military Park and Museum, Amish Farmland Tour, United 

States Mint, The National Constitution Center, The Franklin Institute, Valley Forge, Betsy Ross House, 

and Tour the University of Pennsylvania Campus. As you can see, we have an extensive trip planned.  

The criteria for this trip are that a student must maintain at least a ”C” average in all of his/her classes 

and have not received more than 2 referrals from the time of the deposit until trip. 

I plan to take 48 students on this amazing trip. First come first served. The approximate cost for the trip 

will be $1,400.00. We plan to reduce this cost by fund raising. We will set-up 4 payments of around $300 

for November, December, January & February.   

If you would like to reserve a spot for your child on this amazing trip, please make a$250.00 NON-

REFUNDABLE deposit from October 12-31, 2021. To make the deposit, go to our webpage at 

https://www.browardschools.com/ssm. Select on-line payments ($) in the gray bar, choose middle 

school (Sawgrass Springs) and complete prompts.  Deposits can be made from October 12- 31.  

For any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Greenberg at  lorry.greenberg@browardschools.com 

or call 754 322-450. 
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